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Letter to Dr. Parikshit Mahalle on 01/08/2020
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NMIET/ADMIN /2020-21/ 2.5 7 Date: 01/08/2020

Dr. Parikshit Mahalle

Board of Studies,

Computer Engineering

Savitribai Phule Pune University Pune.

Dear Curriculum Review Committee,

Subject: Proposal for Syllabus Restructuring in Final Year Bachelor of Computer Engineering

1 hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to academic excellence and in
response to feedback from stakeholders, | am writing to propose a restructuring of the syllabus for
the Final Year Bachelor of Computer Engineering.

key proposed changes to the syllabus:

Update Content: Deep Learning and Natural Language Processing Theory and practical in the syllabus

Address Feedback from Stakeholders: feedback from students and faculty, Add Deep Learning and
Natural Language Processing separate subject Theory and practical in the syllabus.

| am eager to discuss this proposal in further detail and am open to feedback and suggestions from
the Committee. | believe that these changes will significantly enhance the educational experience for
our students and better prepare them for their future careers.

Please let me know if additional information is required or if a meeting can be scheduled to discuss
this proposal further. | look forward to your positive response and to collaborating closely with the
Committee on this important initiative.

Thank you for considering this proposal.

Sincerely,

Prof. Pooja Sharma
Computer Engineering Department,
Nutan Maharashtra Institute of Engineering and Technology,

Pune.

thira Institute
of Engg. & Technology
“Samarth Vidga Sankul” Vishnupuri
Talegaon Dabhade, 410567
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Dr. Parikshit Mahalle

Board of Studies,

Computer Engineering

Savitribai Phule Pune University Pune.

Dear Curriculum Review Committee,

Subject: Proposal for Syllabus Restructuring in Final Year Bachelor of Computer Engineering

I hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to academic excellence and in
response to feedback from stakeholders, | am writing to propose a restructuring of the syllabus for
the Final Year Bachelor of Computer Engineering.

key proposed changes to the syllabus:

Update Content: Deep Learning and Natural Language Processing Theory and practical in the syllabus

Address Feedback from Stakeholders: feedback from students and faculty, Add Deep Learning and
Natural Language Processing separate subject Theory and practical in the syllabus.

| am eager to discuss this proposal in further detail and am open to feedback and suggestions from
the Committee. | believe that these changes will significantly enhance the educational experience for
our students and better prepare them for their future careers.

Please let me know if additional information is required or if a meeting can be scheduled to discuss
this proposal further. I look forward to your positive response and to collaborating closely with the
Committee on this important initiative.

Thank you for considering this proposal.

Sincerely,

Prof: Poojé Sharma
Computer Engineering Department,

_ Nutan Maharashtra Institute of Engineering and Technology,
Pune.

“Samarth Vidya Sanlul”
Talegaon Dabhade, 410507
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